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Arnold Trail Snowmobile Club
NEWSLETTER
Friday, November 13th, 2020 @ 5:00 pm
Venue: Tea Pond Lodge and Cabins




	Attendees:
John Morris
Steve St Jean
Katie Rolbiecki
Linda Carter
Darren Boivin
Robin StJean
Others
	Title:
ATSC President
ATSC Vice President
Treasurer
Secretary
Trail Master-North
Membership Chair
SMC Members

	
	

	Topics/Business Items
	Details/Progress/Discussions/Suggestions

	Meeting Commences
	Meeting commenced at 5:00 pm.  Notes of October’s meeting can be found on the ATSC website.

	Treasurer’s Report

	The Treasurer’s report was read and accepted by all members present.

	Steve StJean
ATSC Vice President
	Polar Blast 2021: The event will be scaled back due to COVID. The silent auction, vintage sled race, super raffle and “Go Fund Me” page will still take place, along with anything else that the local businesses would like to hold at their establishments.

	Darren Boivin
Trail Master-North
	We need snow!


	Tom LeMont
Trail Master-South
	Absent

	Robin StJean
Membership Chair
	Memberships are doing well.  We have received a lot of responses to the first mailing.

	John Morris       
ATSC President                       
                                                     
                                                   
                                                                                                                             
	· An architectural dig was done at Cap’s Crossing, and no Indian remains were reportedly found.
· We will no longer be able to use the Tim Pond road per landowner.
· No Canadian trails in Maine will be open this season due to COVID-19.  All other trails remain normal except for the Stratton and Rangeley trails.
· TIF funding will be held over to next year.
· There are a few tickets left for the cash raffle at Trail’s End.  Who to donate $1,000 to will be tabled until the next meeting.  Any ideas?  Please let us know.
· Cash calendars are now available for sale and may be purchased at local businesses and on the ATSC website.  Drawings will take place in February.
· Craig House is working on the trail maps.
· The new website looks great!

	Meeting Adjourned
	The meeting was motioned to be adjourned at 5:10pm by all members present.  The next meeting will be held on December 11th at 5:00pm at The Coplin Dinner House.
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